
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: CCH/ KB 

30th April 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RE: Year 7 Homework Club – Thursdays 

We are pleased to reopen the Year 7 Homework Club opportunity on Thursday, 6th May 

following our return to school. Homework Club takes place every Thursday after school 

(3.00pm to 4.00pm) in the Electronics Room.  

Year 7 students will be able to access laptops to complete homework tasks and the club will 

be staffed by teachers from a range of departments who will be able to offer additional 

support should it be needed. 

Our focus on homework supports the research and guidance for secondary schools from the 

Education Endowment Foundation that recognises that homework can have, on average, a 5 

month increase on student progress.  

Please do let your son or daughter know about the homework club, and, if possible, 

encourage them to attend on Thursdays to support them with homework tasks and activities. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr C Chamberlain. 
Assistant Headteacher. 
  


